For immediate release
29 January 1999

Ultra Electronics Holdings plc

(“Ultra” or “the Group”)

Board Retirement

Ultra announces the retirement of Mr John Taylor, Managing Director of Ultra Electronics’ Command and Control Systems and a Main Board Director.  The retirement will take effect on 28 February 1999.

Dr Julian Blogh, Chief Executive, Ultra Electronics Holdings, commented:  “John has been a director since Ultra’s formation in October 1993 and has made a major contribution to the Group’s development.  We send him our best wishes for a long and happy retirement.”
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